
This week is our return back into 

school after the long break. Some of 

us will be excited, some of us will 

maybe be a little bit worried but it 

will be fun to meet up with friends 

again, see our teachers and learn 

some new and exciting things. 

Wherever we go and however we 

feel, God knows and is always right 

there beside us to help us through. 

So I hope everyone has a happy,    

exciting and fun first week back at 

school. If anyone has a birthday this 

week I wish you a very happy     

birthday too! 

       God Bless.          

             Lisa. 

 

Joke Book 

What event do spiders love to        

attend?? 

Webbings? 

Why can’t you give Elsa a     

balloon? 

Because she’ll ‘Let It Go’. 

 

Button Snail 

You will need: 

Blue card 

Pipe cleaner 

Buttons 

CD 

Googly eyes 

Glue 

 

1. Cut out the snail’s body from the blue card. 

2. Glue the buttons in a spiral pattern onto the back of the 

CD 

3. Glue the CD onto the snail’s body. 

4. Add two googly eyes. 

5. Cut the pipe cleaner in half and make two antennae and 

attach to the top of the snail’s head. 
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Prayer Corner 

Lord Jesus, 

who while among us 

became both teacher and learner, 

guard and guide all staff and children 

back in schools this week. 

Keep them safe and well 

in the familiar strangeness 

of their new beginning. 

Amen 

A prayer by Martin Payne. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Colour the stained glass window. 


